
Shaniah  research study being conducted at Emory
Hello,   
I am pleased to invite you to participate in a research study being conducted at Emory University. This study focuses on understanding how effective and accessible different encodings of data (visual, tangible, or tabular) are.  

 
CURRENT STUDY DETAILS: 

1. The study will last approximately 1.5-2 hours 
1. The study can be completed either at the Georgia Library Services for the Blind and Print Disabled on the second floor or at the Math and Science Center.  The study consists in interacting with data encodings in visual, tangible, and tabular formats and answering a series of questions about the data.  
1. We will compensate you $12 per hour in cash for your time.  
1. If you agree to participate in this study, we will provide you with more detailed information and schedule an appointment.
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity to contribute to research at our  
university. If you are interested in collaborating on this project or have any  
questions, please feel free to contact me at shaniah.reece@emory.edu or 443-636-1012. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
Shaniah Reece 
Department of Computer Science

Shaniah Tateyana Reece (Shuh-ny-uh)
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